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Press reports regarding Wipro Limited  

 

The press today had reports that Wipro Limited is in talks with the London Stock Exchange for 

a possible listing. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the 

press and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had 

written to the officials of the company. 

 

Wipro Limited has vide their letter dated July 4, 2000 stated "We have not firmed up any 

actions plan as yet regarding ADR issue and listing of our stocks in the London Stock Exchange. 

We have not given any official press communication on this to any newspaper." 
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Securities available for trading  

 

The following security will be available for trading on the Capital Market Segment of the 

National Stock Exchange w.e.f. July 5, 2000. 

 

Physical Segment 

Debentures 

 

Mangalore Refinery and Petrochemicals Ltd. under series NB (Rs.38 paid up value) and NC 

(Rs.40 paid up value). 

Top 

 

 

 

 


